

Beech Green Primary School "Believe Grow Persevere Succeed" Newsletter for Thursday 14th May 2020

School to Home – Week 8

Dear Parents and Carers,

There has already been a high response to the survey I posted on Parent Mail on Monday. In case you missed it the link is here... https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/RTJBW7N

I have also asked staff to share their concerns; there are a lot of similarities. I have contacted our local schools, to co-ordinate a Quedgeley response. Like every other school in the country we are now gathering as much information as possible before we start to write a plan.

If the Government is determined to go ahead and nothing has changed by Friday 22nd May, I will email our plan for the return of YrR, Yr1 and Yr6. I will make our school offer clear, so that you can all decide what is right for you and your family. We will not expect you to send your child back unless you are completely happy to do so. Everyone must make the decision for their own family, regardless of what anyone else is doing, we will support you.

Monday 25th May to Friday 29th May would have been half term week. Teachers will not be sending work via Parent Mail; I will send a short, daily update, just to keep you informed.

Thank you for your willingness to play a part in our community, for the work you're doing at home and your faith in our school.

Mrs Julie Poulson - Headteacher

Follow us on Twitter @beech green



All Key Worker Childcare enquiries to: covid19@beechgreen.gloucs.sch.uk

League Table of TT Rockstars

Another amazing week of TT Rockstars - well done to all of you who are putting in so much effort to master your times tables. Special mention this week goes to Year 2 who have really done themselves proud by recording over 40,000 correct answers - how fantastic! In case you haven't seen Mrs McGill's tweet yet; we finished 5th place overall in the Gloucestershire Primary Schools TT Rockstars Championship today! Acacia ranked 13th and Dogwood 20th out of over 400 participating classes, while 2 brilliant brothers, Oscar & Harry Murphy, finished in positions 22 & 27 respectively out of several thousand children - a truly phenomenal achievement! Thank you to every single one of you who took part - you should be as proud of yourselves as we are! Certificates will be winging their way to some very deserving children!

Position	Class	Points
1	Dogwood 4	44,032
2	Acacia 6	37,464
3	Birch 2	21,429
4	Willow 2	20,880
5	Whitebeam 5	20,544
6	Frisia 5	17,229
7	Rowan 3	13,379
8	Hawthorn 3	11,838
9	Hornbeam 4	11,453
10	Sycamore 6	5,039
11	Elder 1	1,431
12	Maple 1	1,061

Home Learning Project – School Classroom

You will see we have added some further Learning Projects to the school website, for after half term... www.beechgreenprimary.co.uk Follow the path...

School Curriculum – Home Classroom – Appropriate Key Stage tab and scroll to the end of the section to see extra weeks added.

Beech Green Photography Competition



Thank you to Freya Nicholson in Y2 who emailed this delightful photo (left), which she has named "Looking for pollen happiness."

This is clearly the week of bees and flowers. Thank you also to Mrs Nuttall who took the photo (right), entitled "Bee on Bluebell."





Please say if the photo is a child entry or adult section. You will need to please give your photo a title and the full name of the photographer. Thank you.

Finally,

At this time of change and uncertainty, please remember we are still all in this together, we do miss you all and we need to continue to stay safe and keep well.

Continued thanks for the remarkable NHS and Key Worker personnel who are doing such a sustained and vital job – we cannot thank you enough. Good luck to other workers who are starting to return to their workplace.

Take care, stay safe and good health.

Contact school - admin@beechgreen.gloucs.sch.uk Website - www.beechgreenprimary.co.uk

STAY ALERT → CONTROL THE VIRUS → SAVE LIVES